
Wednesday: June 16, 2021

Re: [SB 319]: "Dedicates portion of State Capitol State Park to Vietnam War memorial to be funded and constructed by qualified 
nonprofit corporation."

I fully support a Viet Nam War memorial.

My father survived Viet Nam and has many stories about his time there.

I also remember some of my neighbors who did not survive and remember seeing the "Black Wreaths" on many of their houses.

It is my prayer a reputable "non-profit corporation" is chosen fairly-None of this "Equity crap."

David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon concurs.


